
 Election Judge Program Newsletter – July 2021 

 
Greetings, 

We hope that everyone is enjoying some of the new freedoms of 2021; COVID-19 vaccinations available, 
sporting events, restaurants and movies re-opening, nice weather, and most importantly the possibility of 
reconnecting with friends and loved ones once again.  The July Office of Community Partnerships Newsletter 
states “Montgomery County ranks first in the nation for vaccinating people ages 12 and older” based on CDC 
data for counties with populations larger than 300,000.  This is a wonderful milestone! 
 
Although there is not a county-wide election scheduled for this year, the legislature is busy making decisions 
that may affect the Gubernatorial Elections for us in 2022.  To keep our database up to date we would appreciate 
updates if any of your personal information has changed since the last election (name, address, party affiliation, 
emails).  You may submit online updates by visiting EJ Connection on our website (www.777vote.org) or call us 
directly at 240-777-8527 or 240-777-8533.  Until then, we hope that you stay safe and healthy.                                                                                

Recruitment Team                                                                            Important Dates                                                                       

Montgomery County Board of Elections        December 2021 – Election Worker Information for 2022     

                   June 16 – June 23, 2022 – Primary Early Voting 
                                                                                               June 28, 2022 – Gubernatorial Primary Election 
                                                                                               October 27 – November 3, 2022 – General Early Voting 
                                                                                               November 8, 2022 – Gubernatorial General Election 

                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                     In the Making . . .  

• Absentee Ballots will now be referred to as Mail-In Ballots 

• Permanent Mail-In ballot status will become available soon (TBD) 

• Redistricting based on the 2020 Census is a possibility 

• Training will continue to include: Quiz, Training Module, In-Person Class 

• BOE Training Rooms 1, 2 and 3 will be become primarily dedicated to ballot  
processing, most training classes will be offsite  

• New electronic pollbook printers (EPB’s) are being considered 

• Montgomery County will be adding more Early Voting Centers for 2022 

• The BOE will return to using most of the previous 230+ polling precincts  

                                  

“Keep your face to the sunshine and you cannot see a shadow.” – Helen Keller 

http://www.777vote.orga/
https://everydaypower.com/helen-keller-quotes/

